From: Robert Tutton <roberttutton@msn.com>

Sent: 19 July 2021 13:25

To: Agala, Opirim

Cc: AHonan@winchester.gov.uk

Subject: Appeals by Mr J Keet re The Old Piggeries, Firgrove Lane, North Boarhunt. ,
Importance: High

Dear Opirim Agala

We have been instructed by Joe Keet to inform you that his three appeals relating to the 'Site Managers Bungalow'
at Firgrove Lane (namely APP/L1765/C/3242323, APP/L1765/W/19/3242146 and APP/L1765/X/21/3277561) should
all be treated as WITHDRAWN, with immediate effect.

Thank you.

Kind regards,

Robert Tutton
Director

Robert Tutton Town Planning Consultants Ltd

23 Romsey Avenue, Fareham, Hampshire, PO16 9TR

T: 01329 825985 F: 01329 230175 E: roberttutton@msn.com
W: www.planningfareham.co.uk




